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Friday 31st January 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
We are excited to announce that, to support our learning within 
our next topic of ‘Space’, we will be having a visit from a mobile 
planetarium! This visit will be happening within school on 
Wednesday 26th February 2025. 
 
During the visit, children will have the opportunity to be fully 
immersed within the solar system, by entering an inflatable dome. 
This will enable them to see the stars and planets around us from 
a range of different angles and perspectives, while also having the 
opportunity to ask questions to an expert.  
 
In order for this event to take place, we request a voluntary 
contribution of £7.00 per child. This should be paid via School 
Comms, by Monday 24th February 2025. If we do not receive 
sufficient contributions, unfortunately the visit will not be able to 
go ahead.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support,  
Mr Ross and Mr Williams 
Y5 Team 

 


